
 
 

I am here today to oppose SB92 and 

HB144. August elections are too costly with 

too low a voter turnout to reinstate them. 

Roughly four months ago, House Bill 458 

greatly restricted August elections among 

other things. Why the flip-flop? It doesn’t 

speak well of Ohio leadership if politicians 

keep changing their minds in a short span 

of time at taxpayers expense. At an 

estimated cost of 20 million dollars, this 

August election by your own accounts is too 



costly. Additionally, with a 10% voter 

turnout, it is definitely not worth it.  

By this very action, it shows that citizen-led 

initiatives are more important than ever.  

Please don’t waste taxpayers money on a 

rushed, unneeded and expensive election. 

Vote NO on SB92 and HB144. 


